Letter from Grace’s Place

Dear Barrie
Grace’s Place Children’s Hospice

Thank you for the most generous donation from the ELMC
Community Fund and arranged by Cromwell with Papyrean Lodge of
£4,000.00 raised in support of a treatment room at Grace’s Place
Children’s Hospice, the cheque being presented to Tony Ingham
(Campaign Manager) and myself at the new hospice today

We were delighted to meet your colleagues and have to say that it is
the generosity; support and enthusiasm from organisations such as
the Freemasons that encourage us to maintain the momentum to
raise funds that will benefit young local lives.

Grace’s Place Children’s Hospice will be a very special place
dedicated to providing precious specialist care to children living with
life-limiting conditions in the communities of Rochdale, Oldham,
Middleton, Heywood and Bury.

Your support is truly appreciated and incredibly important in helping
us reach our £1 million target. Every single penny counts and such
generosity from our supporters will ensure that, together, we will
raise the funds needed to staff, equip and contribute towards the
running costs of Grace’s Place

Again, thanks to you all for helping to make our new children’s
hospice a reality, our gratitude cannot be emphasised enough.

With kind regards
Yours sincerely

Jacqui Comber
Chief Executive



